TAR

Bristol Harbor Master
TO: Steven Contente
Town Administrator

CC: Town Council

DATE: May 2" 2022

SUBJECT: CRMC PUBLIC NOTICE 2022-04-046, ROGER WILLIAMS UNIVERSITY,
BRISTOL RI

Roger Williams University wants to construct and maintain a two acre education/research
aquaculture site adjacent to the Universiti

es Learning Platform in Mount Hope Bay. I approve
the construction of this aquaculture with the following conditions; the aquaculture is constructed
to the North/East side of the Learning Platform, this way there is a structure delineating the
aquaculture and the Universities Sailing Team on the South/West Side of the dock. All buoys
which are marking the aquaculture need to be approved by the United States Coast Guard and
registered in the Private Aton System (PATON). In addition the university cannot sell their

product they are growing because it may have an effect on the price of shellfish for our
Commercial Fisherman.

If you have any questions or need more clarification please let me know.
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